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July 2019 Determination: Full Accreditation Review Pending 
 

This was the first review of American University of Integrative Sciences (AUIS) by CAAM-HP. 

 

CAAM-HP at its meeting held from July 25-27, 2019 considered the reviewer’s report of the visit 

to the Campus in Barbados in June 2019. 

 

The Authority, after careful consideration of the report, concluded that AUIS is at a stage at which 

it would be eligible for a full accreditation survey.  CAAM-HP therefore asked that the school 

prepare for the accreditation survey in 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 


